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This Week at Wheatfield and at Home 

In this, our first full week of lockdown, it has been lovely to see the fantastic work flooding in from both 

home-learning sessions and key worker groups. Thank you to everyone for your amazing efforts. Please 

remember to also build in time each day to read, walk, ride, scoot, sing, bake, daydream, design and play! 

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Hedgehog Homes 

You may recall that last term members of the Eco-

Council took part in a workshop to build a number 

of hedgehog homes. These have now been sited 

across the school grounds and our Reception Key 

Worker Bubble did some exploring last week to 

see how many they could find! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will notice some very cute ‘do not disturb’ 

signs crafted by Mrs Boyes. If you do spot one of 

our hedgehog homes, it is really important that 

you do not get too close or try to look inside. Let 

our hedgehogs enjoy their new homes in peace.  

 

Bug Club – online reading books 

If you have been following 

my online videos then you’ll 

know that this week’s 

theme has been ‘the power 

of books’.  
 

Getting reading books to you is not quite as easy 

as when we have everyone in school. This week, 

we have subscribed to ‘Bug Club’ which will allow 

every child to access age-appropriate reading 

books online. You should receive a separate 

communication about your child’s login details 

and how to access the service. 
 

We hope children can remain ‘inspired to read’ 

throughout this period.  

 

Congratulations Joseph 

Congratulations to Joseph in 5R 

who managed to run 10K to 

raise funds for Sergeant Mat 

Ratana (the police officer who 

was sadly killed in the line of 

duty at the end of last year). 

The Met Police awarded Joseph 

with a medal and T-shirt. We 

are all very proud of him too! 

Excellent work, Joseph! 

Teams Catch Ups 

I hope that your child was able to join 

our first live Teams catch up sessions 

this week (Monday and Thursday). 

These will continue next week and 

some year groups may make slight 

amendments to the format to suit the 

age group they are working with. We 

will continue to refine other aspects of 

our home-learning offer in the coming 

weeks.  

Staying Safe Online 

With children currently spending more time 

online (partly for their home-learning) we wanted 

to remind you about some great e-safety 

resources on our website: 

 https://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/our-

learning/online-safety-1  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pearson.com%2Finternational-schools%2Fbritish-curriculum%2Fprimary-curriculum%2Fbug-club-family.html&psig=AOvVaw31fhnx4cugsoRBqPwiZjMW&ust=1610702489452000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCODwksOMm-4CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/our-learning/online-safety-1
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Choosing 

respect 

Being kind 

Inspired and 

Achieving 

Taking 

responsibility 

Showing 

resilience 

Look at us … 


